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COUNCIL QUOTES 

Another recommendation that Terrace Bay join the 

District Health Unit was included in Dr.M.McCaus- 

land's health report for 1966. 
Council accepted the report with a proviso that 

the recommendation re joining the Health Unit be 

investigated and a report on their decision given to 

Dr. McCausland. 
Minutes of the !ast meeting were adopted and curr- 

ent correspondence read and discussed. An invitation 
to join Noda was rejected. A request to establish a 

Drive-In Restaurant will be dealt with after lessee of 

the property submits plans and the approval of the 

property owner. 

A communication listed library board members as 

H.Ratchford, Mrs. S.Angus, J.Brooks and Mrs. T. 

Dorland. Councillors J.Caccamo, D.Desrosier also 

Mrs. O .Chapman, H.Ratchford and F.Anderson were 

appointed members of the Recreation Committee 

bringing this group to a total of eight. A motion to 

amend the Recreation By-Law covering this change 

in number from 7 to 8 members , was passed. 

Council authorized purchase of advertising in the 

current High School Year Book and requested that 

Past Reeves J.Heenan and W.Adamo have their 

portraits taken for hanging in Council chambers. 

The Department of Labour were advised that two 

men are being trained to operate the refrigeration 

plant at the Recreation Centre. 
After discussing a letter regarding parking at St. 

Martin's School, members agreed that teachers 

should park on Laurier Avenue. 
Membership in the Ontario Municipal League was 

approved. 
A letter from Mill Manager J.Ferrier outlined a 
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certhwestern Champions weering the officiel blazers adorned 

with the two Meple Leaf pins they have earned as official 

representatives of Northwestern Ontario the the Silver 'd", 

Lediies Curling Championships. The Kenora rink cre pictured 

stove as thev receive the Trophy from rs. Rite Wallin of 

Lryder, President of the N.W.O.L.C.A. 

Photo by W. Morrill. 

CURLING TROPHY PRESENTED AT BANQUET 

As a finale to the Northwestern Curling Play- 
downs held last week in Terrace Bay, the local 
ladies club sponsored a banquet in the Terrace Bay 
Motor Hotel. President Mrs. Ollie Chapman: 
welcomed those present, congratulated the winners , 
a Kenora rink skipped by June Shaw with Shirley 
Wiebe, Dorothy Holmgren and Joan Lecain. She 
wished them continued success in their bid for the 
Canadian Championships and congratulated the 
new N.W.O.L.C.A. president, Mrs. Mary 
Wickstrom of Fort Frances ,on her appointment. 
The retiring N.W.O.L.C.A. President thanked 

the Terrace Bay Club for the fine arrangements 

made for the Playdowns. (cont'd on Page 5) 

 


